
Announcement of Financial Consultation 

Services 

Dear [Beneficiary's Name], 

We are pleased to announce that we will be offering financial consultation services to our 

beneficiaries starting from [Start Date]. This initiative aims to support you in understanding your 

financial options and making informed decisions regarding your financial future. 

The consultation sessions will cover various topics, including budgeting, investment strategies, 

and savings plans. Our experienced financial advisors will be available to assist you during this 

process. 

To schedule your consultation, please contact us at [Contact Information] or visit our website at 

[Website URL]. 

We look forward to supporting you on your financial journey. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


